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The Pennsylvania Educational Technology Expo and Conference (PETE&C), 
 

On February 14th, a group of Riverview High School students attended and presented at The Pennsylvania 

Educational Technology Expo and Conference (PETE&C). PETE&C is a statewide event that provides programs 

focused on technology in the educational field. Each year, hundreds of exhibitors showcase their latest technology 

products and services to the vast audience of teachers, administrators, technology directors, school board members 

and more. Over 3,400 people attended the conference this year. 11 Riverview students participated in the student 

showcase on Tuesday morning, sharing their work and teaching others about the benefits of using technology in 

the classroom and how and why it has helped them to learn. A group of five students also had an opportunity to 

take over an entire session and present on their favorite tools for Flipped Learning, demonstrating ways to assess, 

completing Project Based Learning, becoming globally connected and the power of student choice. The students 

had a packed room of over 100 people, who were engaged and impressed by the professionalism, poise, knowledge 

and engagement of our Riverview student leaders. Attendees were very impressed by our students, as this was the 

first time a session had been led in this manner. The students have become leaders in and out of the classroom and 

are advocates for the use of technology to amplify learning and enhance student voice.  

Now this is SERIOUS SUCCESS! 
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